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A huge thank you to @Rep./Sen./Staff Member staff for meeting with our group of local conservation 

leaders to discuss the importance of conservation districts and locally led conservation. I look forward to 

continuing to work with you to support conservation in the 2023 Farm Bill. #NACD #NACDFlyIn 

 

Great to meet with @Rep./Sen./Staff Member today! We discussed how conservation districts help our 

local producers improve their bottom lines, while also enhancing the surrounding environment. We look 

forward to continuing to work with them to bolster locally led conservation efforts. #NACD #FlyIn 

 

Thank you @Rep./Sen./Staff Member for the fantastic meeting! We appreciated the opportunity to 

update you on the important work conservation districts are doing across the state, and to advocate for 

locally led conservation in the upcoming farm bill. We look forward to continuing to work with you. 

#NACD #NACDFlyIn 

 


